
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 26, 2022 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Councilmembers 

 

FROM:  Denise Webster, City Administrator 

 

RE:  Special City Council Meeting 

 

This is to notify you that Mayor Kirkham has called a Special City Council meeting on 

Tuesday, September 6, 2022, following the regularly scheduled meeting of the City 

Council.  The meeting will be held at the Ham Lake City Hall, 15544 Central Avenue NE, 

Ham Lake, MN.  The purpose of the meeting is: 

 

 

1.1 Discussion of the proposed 2023 Budget and CIP Review 

 


